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A meeting has been arranged to plan our committee and 
discuss our way forward with the Pease project. It will be 
held at:  
 

St Mary’s Community Centre, Chequerfield. 
On Wednesday 11

th
 October at 7pm 

 
We would welcome anyone who wishes to be involved in 
a working party, or just to contribute ideas, to come along. 
 

 
 
Our next partnership meeting is on: 
 

Wednesday 18th October 2006 
7pm at the Monument House, Chequerfield. 

 
The Groundwork Regeneration Programme Manager has 
been invited to come and speak with us re: the Pease 
project. 
 

 
Please feel free to contact an officer of the Partnership 
should you require any further information. 
 


